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Dear Rockies, 
Well what great weather for ducks we have had! The thunderstorms have been amazing, although driving in to the middle of last Tuesday nights storm wasn’t much fun. I have been in school again with the second group of Year 6 children with Mrs Rock. I’ve had to teach algebra! 

As mentioned at the start of lockdown, I have started a new hobby – crocheting! I have only made a couple of dolls blankets for Olivia so far using very basic crochet stiches. However, never one to shy from a challenge, I have set myself a challenge for the month of June to crochet a small Octopus for the Octopus for a Preemie Charity. This amazing charity provides premature babies in hospitals with these small crocheted Octo pals to comfort them during their early life, as the tentacles are said to soothe them. I am hoping that by my birthday at the end of the month I will have a beautiful Octopus to send of for checking before being sent to support premature babies in hospital. When it is finished, I will show you a picture!
Have you completed an art piece for the Caroline Bowers Art award? I would love to see them. What have you all been up to this week?  This week it’s our virtual Sports Day. Please get the people in your home to take part alongside you. I hope you enjoy competing against your family. If you would like a picture of you taking part in Sports Day to appear on the website, send a photograph to: yr5photographs@fiveways.staffs.sch.uk - please remember to check with your parent first. If you would like to simply share your photograph with us and would prefer not to have your photograph on the website please make this clear in your message.
For those of you who have celebrated a birthday, or have one during this Lockdown, I would like to wish you a happy birthday! I would like to see or hear about how you celebrated it this year. 

For this week’s home learning, I would like you to aim to complete one bullet point from each section, per day. Please aim to spend between 1 to 3 hours, per day, on your home learning. Please use the resources on the website to help you navigate this week’s learning. Please remember, the activities listed below are just suggestions and are not compulsory, I am aware that some of you are engaging with alternative learning resources such as BBC Bitesize and The Maths Factor, if you are happier to continue with your own learning routine then please do so.

In addition to this, try to exercise for at least 1 hour per day. Remember, you can log on to The Body Coach TV to complete a PE workout with Joe Wicks. Please see the direct link to this on our website. 

Enjoy your home learning. Keep making me super proud.

Missing you all,
Miss Kershaw 😊
	Week commencing Monday 22nd June 2020

	Weekly Spelling  (pick one per day)
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Nessy reading spelling challenge 
· This weeks spelling words – focus homophones: advice, advise, device, devise, farther, father, guessed, guest, heard, herd.
· Practise using the free spelling tile games on Spelling Frame here.
· Write each spelling using pyramid writing: advice, advise, device, devise, farther, father, guessed, guest, heard, herd.
· Write each spelling word in a sentence.
· Look, cover, write, check each spelling or ask a grown up to ‘quiz’ you on this weeks spellings.

	Weekly Reading  (pick one per day)

	· Bug Club – read a book from your allocated books and complete the quiz questions within the book.
· National Oak Academy Lesson 1: Reading Comprehension

· National Oak Academy Lesson 2: Reading Comprehension

Access the National Oak Academy schedule for this week by following the link below.

https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year/year-5
· Pobble 365 ‘The Troll’ : Read the story starter on slide 1 and have a go at answering the comprehension questions on slide 3.

· Have a go at completing the Anglo Saxon reading comprehension. (*you will find the link for this below the links for this week’s letters)

	Weekly Writing (pick one per day)

	· Pobble 365 ‘The Troll’ : Can you complete the sentence challenge on slide 2? Also, have a go at editing the sick sentences on slide 4.  

· National Oak Academy Lesson 3 (Wednesday): Identifying the features of a text.

· National Oak Academy Lesson 4 (Thursday): SPaG Focus

· National Oak Academy Lesson 5 (Friday): Independent writing activity. 

Access the National Oak Academy schedule for this week by following the link below.

https://classroom.thenational.academy/schedule-by-year/year-5
· This week, you may have noticed that the theme for your home-learning is ‘Anglo Saxons.’ We would like you to write a non-chronological report based on the Anglo-Saxons. You can use the reading comprehension that has been set for some research, but you could research extra facts using the internet. Remember to use the appropriate structure and grammatical features for a non-chronological report. Watch the bitesize video here for extra support with this.

	Weekly Mathematics  (pick one per day)

	· National Oak Academy Maths lessons Week 9 Mon-Fri: 2D and 3D shapes 
· Bitesize week 8 Maths Challenges
· MyMaths Activities that have been set by your teacher for this week.
· TTRockstars –Rockies boys v girls– who will win? Have you improved your rock speed?
*If you have been using other online maths resources like BBC Bitesize or The Maths Factor as an alternative to the Oak National Academy lessons and would prefer to continue with these, in addition to completing MyMaths challenges, then please continue to do so.

	Weekly Projects:                                                                                                                                


Watch a series of videos on the Anglo Saxons. Click on the link below:  https://www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize/topics/zxsbcdm 
	· Imagine you found an Anglo Saxon treasure chest, can you describe what is in it?

· Draw a picture of your favourite find. Maybe it was a brooch, belt buckle, helmet, sword, knife.
Other Learning opportunities:

· World Music Day:
World Music Day is a major world music event, celebrated in over 120 countries every year. It was celebrated on the 21st June. Each year, people are encouraged to listen to their favourite music and share it with others. People are also urged to play their musical instruments outside in public spaces, neighbourhoods or parks for all to hear! Can you do this during the week?
· National Insect Week 
National Insect Week encourages people of all ages to learn more about insects. Every two years, the Royal Entomological Society organises the week, supported by a large number of partner organisations with interests in the science, natural history and conservation of insect. Some project ideas: 

· Get out and about and find some insects. 

· Take some photographs of some insects. 

· Design your own insect. Include a drawing with labels. 

· Create a butterfly garden in your back garden. 

· Create an area in your garden to attract insects. 

· Build a model of a chosen insect out of things you have at home, e.g. a bee, butterfly or ant. 

· Make your own pooter to get a closer look at minibeasts. (See link below.) 

· Make a butterfly feeding table. (See link below.) 
Useful links: https://www.nationalinsectweek.co.uk/ 
Pooter link: http://7474fab53f1b6ee924588f3ac932bad207a00c83e77eaee8d15c.r12.cf1.rackcdn.com/POOT ER.jpg 
Butterfly feeding table: http://628202242a032dff9975- 8a88a36bd5b80e36c3634e14eb705770.r12.cf1.rackcdn.com/BUTTERFLY-TABLE.jpg 
· 30 days wild for June – have you completed any challenges so far? Can you do something wild everyday in June? Follow the link below to find out some more information. www.wildlifetrusts.org 


	Other Useful Resources: 
Year 5 Sports Day at Home Week Commencing: Monday 22nd June.
[image: image3.png]


Please see the pack on the Home Learning page of the website for: 
· Warm up ideas 
· Event ideas 
· Score cards 
· Cool down ideas 
· Sports Day certificate 
Please dedicate one morning of home learning this week to Sport Day at home. Don’t forget to send some pictures to: yr5photographs@fiveways.staffs.sch.uk 
Remember, we would love to see your wonderful projects so please send a picture of them to our Year 5 email address. As more and more of you have been using the email address to communicate to your teacher please could you clearly indicate if you are happy for any pictures attached to be added to the school website gallery. Thanks.
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